St. Peter Cathedral



Campaign Newsletter

OVER \$965,000 IN GIFTS & PLEDGES

All gifts, no matter the size, are needed and greatly appreciated. *The campaign is based on equal sacrifice, not equal giving*

NEXT WEEKEND IS COMMITMENT WEEKEND...

Commitment Weekend will take place on April 22nd/23rd. By now every registered household at St. Peter Cathedral should have received a campaign brochure packet either at a reception, from a personal visit, or in the mail. For anyone who has yet to receive these materials, extra packets and/or pledge cards are available at the Parish Office or the Information Table in the Gathering Area. Please take time to review the brochure, which outlines our plans to address several important projects.

You also have the opportunity to view the reception presentations online by visiting our website www.stpetercathedral.org and clicking on the campaign logo/link in the middle of the homepage.

As members of the Cathedral, we ask that you reflect on the blessings you have received and share a portion of those gifts to help us take care of our spiritual home. We request that all of our families consider making a sacrificial pledge to the best of their ability.

Remember, these projects will benefit every parish family and impact the vibrancy of our faith life together, as well as our Catholic presence in Marquette, so please give this request prayerful consideration. We need to hear from everyone in order to be successful!

SUCCESS DEPENDS ON ALL OF US!